182A Drury Lane
London WC2B 5QF

John Diver

London Borough of Camden
Planning Department
Second Floor

ST Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

5" October 2017

Dear John Diver,

Re: 6 Stukeley Street London WC2B 510
Ref: 20174135/

I object to this Planning Application on the following grounds:

The proposal will alter the quality and appeararce of the Conversation Area and will reduce the
open outiook that this single storey building gives to Stukeley Street indeed, the Planning
Inspector makes it clear in his decision letter that this building and its modest height, in this
nhamow street gives a positive contribution that this quality should be preserved.

‘The bulk and height of this proposal will substantially obscure the current views and outicok
across the existing building both from the street as well as from the residential building known
as Goldsmith Court, as a consequence, the size and height wift damage the amenity and quality
of the residential accommodation within as well as obscuring my rear view.

The Council should reject this application in the light of the Inspector's Dedision Notice which
clearly states that any development of the site should maintain the existing outiook and views
across the site from street leve! as well as from adjacent residential accommodation in
Goldsmith Court,

R Weir



